
Resuming On-Campus Student Services 
Augusta Technical College is implementing its campus reopening plan according to 
guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. 

Resuming On-Campus Student Services 

On Monday, July 20, 2020, the College will reopen to the public and allow students and guests 
to meet with college personnel by app-eCe2mer ol andwstekn.  




